

JOE BUNCH

Oil & Gas Services, Inc.

June 26, 1996

LAWTON

Telephone: (512) 441-0130 FAX: (512) 441-1551

2705 Princeton Dr. Austin, Texas 78741

Dear Robert & Cora,

Thanks for your letter of June 20th, always appreciate the good news about my interests, believe it or not I have afile on our correspondence and even make copies of the letters and send to others that have our interests.

Thanks for the name of Richard Kepp, he is not listed in ourdirectory but I have his number from information. Would love to meet him and interest him in joining our SAR & Huguenot Society. We always welcome new and especially young blood. They are a blessing!

I have a copy of the "Two Centuries of Lawtonville Baptiss", would you believe that Rev. Henry Holcombe was a nephew to my great grand father Rev. Hosea Holcombe, my great gradmother, Martha Raney Holcombe married William S. Bunch.

I do not know of the LYNN family but I have directed your letter to a very sweet lady in Chenneyville, La. and if she does not know she can direct you. She is Jennie Sue Hoyt, P.O. Box 176, Chenneyville, La.71325. I think she comes from Paul Jabez Tanner & Ester Providence Bettison, Linn Tanner. The Tanner reunion was held at her place, may I add a most gracious host. She is one of the family that wanted a copy of "Our Family Circle", she may have written you. The Tanners are great people but need some education on the Huguenots etc. They just sort of see Tanners and I find this true with some of the Lawtons.

Enclosed are my two checks for the publications, I just wanted an extra copy of "Our Family Circle". I have two but I use one for my work copy and will save the others for my daughters.

I have prepared 26 Supplementals on the Huguenots and working on 4 more. They hve rejected Guillame, Humbert & Jehan Robert and Judith Sagne & Abraham Sagne. Hopefully this will all be resolved. Barbara Claypoole is upset and will strive to resolve it. I do belong to the S.C. Huguenot Society, joined them first and all of the family would join S.C. but we feel more effective to attend meetings here etc. I some times wish I were closer to Charleston.

Hope all is well with you two and stay in good health.

Your Huguenot Cousin,